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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

School Infrastructure NSW is working in partnership with the Public Works Authority (PWA) to deliver the Cooler 
Classrooms Program at Cobar Public School.  

We understand your interest in an update on the progress of this program at your school. 

PWA has issued a tender for the work on Wednesday 15 March 2023. After the tender period closes, submissions will be 
evaluated and we will award a contractor.  

It is anticipated that we will be able to award a contract in mid May 2023 and installation works can start at the school 
shortly after. 

We understand this is an important issue for the school community, and we will update you before works start. 

If you have any enquiries, please contact us at schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or call us on 1300 482 651. 
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